9/14/22, 11:20 AM Mail - Warren E. Jones - Outlook

RE: 22-19115-RNVS 717 Orleans Ave - Existing Balcony

Ashley M. Givens <asmgivens@nola.gov>
Mon 9/12/2022 12:49 PM

To: Blake Kidder <bkidder@trapolinpeer.com>

Cc: Brady Barclay <bbarclay@trapolinpeer.com>;Gabriel Virdure <gvirdure@trapolinpeer.com>;Paula Peer <Ppeer@trapolinpeer.com>;Jennifer
Kretschmann <Jennifer.Kretschmann@nola.gov>;Warren E. Jones <Warren.Jones@nola.gov>

Good Morning,

The encroachment is consider historic by the VCC. Review from Property Management is not needed.

Ashley M Givens

Department of Property Management
Division of Real Estate and Records
1300 Perdido St., 5SW06

New Orleans, LA 70112

(504) 658 - 3613

From: Blake Kidder <bkidder@trapolinpeer.com>

Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 12:39 PM

To: Ashley M. Givens <asmgivens@nola.gov>

Cc: Brady Barclay <bbarclay@trapolinpeer.com>; Gabriel Virdure <gvirdure@trapolinpeer.com>; Paula Peer <Ppeer@trapolinpeer.com>
Subject: 22-19115-RNVS 717 Orleans Ave - Existing Balcony

EMAIL FROM EXTERNAL SENDER: DO NOT click links, or open attachments, if sender is unknown, or the message seems suspicious in any way. DO
NOT provide your user ID or password. If you believe that this is a phishing attempt, use the reporting tool in your Outlook to send this message to
Security.

Ms. Givens,
Thanks for taking my call this morning regarding repairs to the existing balcony, at the Bourbon Orleans Hotel.
Attaching the sheets illustrating the proposed scope of work. To confirm this is an existing balcony and approval has been received from the VCC.

VCC Reviewer Nick Albrecht (the approved plans are also attached)
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